Gayle L Murphy

5 Howard Lane

Wiscasset, Maine 04578
January 2009
Dear Department Manager,
While serving as Assistant Vice President and Imaging Director at Parkview Adventist Medical Center, Brunswick Maine, I had the opportunity to work with Richard LaRoche. Richard supported both the General Radiology and CT Departments. Though Richard maintained a full time position at the Brunswick Navy Base, he committed many hours to learning the modality of CT with the goal of learning nuclear medicine while he simultaneously pursued his bachelor’s degree in Radiologic science. 
In his role as a General Radiology and CT Technologist, Richard demonstrated excellence in patient education; documentation; technical competency; team development; knowledge and application of Department and Hospital policies; organization skills; trouble-shooting and communication with patients and their families as well as many levels of staff and physicians within and outside of the Parkview facility.

Richard is an enthusiastic, motivated, and intelligent individual with the unique ability to learn and apply new concepts quickly. 
Richard took much pride in his work and in his relationships with Imaging staff, physicians and other hospital clinical staff. He has a genuine dedication to the field of radiology. His highly organized approach to work and ‘can-do’ attitude made him a key member of the Imaging team.

Richard is a ‘family-man’ but has the unique ability to comfortably balance his responsibilities to his career and his family. He frequently volunteered to fill in for short and long-term vacancies that would occur in either General Radiology or CT. Richard is ambitious and is working on a meeting his goals to become a nuclear medicine technologist. He is flexible, thorough, friendly, forthcoming, good communicator, works well independently and is a real team player. Richard will be an asset to any employer he chooses. 

Sincerely, 

Gayle Murphy
Asst. VP/ Imaging Director

Parkview Adventist Medical Center

GMurphy120@aol.com
